Boyne City Public Schools

Excellence in Academics, Arts & Athletics
Central Office « Patrick Little, Superintendent « 321 South Park St. « Boyne City, MI 49712 « Phone 231.439.8190 « Fax 231.439.8195

MEMO

TO: Board of Education
FROM: Pat Little

DATE: October, 31, 2024
RE: Donations

At the October Booster Foundation meeting the following donations were approved in
the total amount of $5,930:

Holiday Event Support $1,355
Physics Trip to Cedar Point $1,530
Virtual Reality headsets for MS elective Innovation (4 sets) $2,120
Soccer Equipment $250
Laser kits for ES Stem course $675

| would recommend that the Board of Education accept these generous donations.



